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M. Chairman: It is a-privilege and an honor to address the Committee on Government
Efficiencies today regarding HB 2687. HB 2687 is the result of Governor Brownback’s
initiative to repeal outmoded, unreasonable, duplicative, onerous or unduly burdensome
statutes and regulations. HB 2687 encompasses a statutory amendment that falls W1th1n
the category of being onerous.

FIB 2687 amends K.S.A. 46-1702’s statutory language as follows:

(&) Study all five-year capital improvement and fac111tles plans and cap1ta1
1mprovement budget estimates which are submitted to the joint committee by
state agen01es in accordance w1th K S.A. 7 5-3717b, and amendments thereto and

The Office of the Repealer urges favorable consideration of HB 2687.

. I'will stand for any questicns that the committee has for me regarding HB 2687.



